Progression of the intervention program (additional information)

1 – General information on the nature of the project at the regional congresses held in autumn 2010.
2 – Regional meetings in October or the beginning of November with Grand Knights, Family Directors, District Deputies, Regional Directors, accompanied by their spouses. The representatives of the Institut de la famille will preside these meetings where they will present this important initiative. They will answer your questions.

3 – Training of animators in each region ready to undertake this beautiful and audacious adventure. These meetings should be organized at the regional level (one or two groups as needed).
4 – Training of animators in the context of the defined action plan. These programs are to be approved by the state executive for reasons of financing and continuity.
5 – Setup of the program and realization of the project.


Firstly each council should name a couple willing to lead this great challenge, this orientation.


It is very important to understand that financing wil be controlled at the state level.


The sources of financing originate:
· from a cofinancing agreement with the Supreme Council;

· from the charitable works campaign;

· from women’s activities at the councils for the cause: the family.

A provincial bank so that each region may benefit regardless of the distances involved.

